
NEWS RELEASE 
 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA  COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 
Post Office Box 120128 San Diego, CA  92112-0128 

 
 

Release: Immediately Contact:     Karen Dalton 
Date: 11/02/10 Phone: (619) 450-5353 
    

  

San Diego Superior Court 
Closed Thursday, November 11, 2010 

 
 

 The San Diego Superior Court will close all courtrooms and business offices on 

Thursday, November 11, 2010.    The closure will be in observance of the Veterans Day 

holiday.   The court will reopen on Friday, November 12, 2010. 

 The public can obtain information by visiting the court’s website at www.sdcourt.ca.gov  

#   #  # 

  

 

 

 

http://www.sdcourt.ca.gov/portal/page?_pageid=55,1&_dad=portal&_schema=PORTAL

